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Extension of Last Date to receive comments on Consultation Paper 
on “Licensing Issues relating to Next Generation Network” 

 
New Delhi, 25th February 2009:-Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 
(TRAI) had released consultation paper on “Licensing Issues relating to 
Next Generation Network” on 27th January 2009. Stakeholders were 
requested to submit their comments on the consultation paper by 27th 
February 2009. 
 

 Some stakeholder have requested for further extension of time for 
sending their comments.  In view of this, the Authority has decided to 
extend the last date for submission of written comments by all 
stakeholders up to 10th March 2009.  Stakeholders are requested to 
submit their comments before this date preferably in electronic form to 
cn@trai.gov.in. 
___________________________________________________________ 
Contact details in case of any clarification: 
 
Shri S.K. Gupta, Advisor (CN), TRAI 
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan 
Jawahar Lal Nehru Marg, New Delhi-110002 
Tel. No. 011-2321 7914 
Fax: No. 011-2321 1998 
e-mail: advcn@trai.gov.in or cn@trai.gov.in. 
Authorised to issue. 
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